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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re:  Please add these announcements to your bulletins! (English and Spanish Translation) 
Date:  Monday, March 16, 2020 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministry. We would 
greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your bulletins and cycle them until the event 
date. Please also share relevant announcements with your staff and volunteers. If you have any questions, 
please contact Rochelle at 916-733-0123. New and updated announcements are highlighted in yellow! 
 
For more information on any of the included events, please visit www.scd.org/oyya. 

 

Event Title 
*UPDATED* The Desert: Virtual Lenten Retreat for Youth Ministry Leaders and Young 
Adults (Week 5) 

Copy English  Bulletin Text Below 

Youth Ministry leaders and young adults are invited to join us as we continue our virtual Lenten Retreat: 
The Desert! RSVP today to join us for our fifth session on Thursday, March 26 at 9:00 pm PST. We will be 
hosted by our very own Alex Barraza, Regional Coordinator for Youth & Young Adult Ministry. Don’t miss 
out on this FREE Lenten reflection opportunity. For more information and to RSVP, please visit 
https://www.scd.org/event/desert-virtual-retreat-lent. 

 

Event Title *POSTPONED* Arise: Youth Lock-in 
Copy English  Bulletin Text Below 

The “Arise” Youth Ministry Lock-In that was scheduled for March 27-28 at Our Lady of the Assumption 

has been postponed. We will reschedule for a future date. 

http://www.scd.org/oyya
https://www.scd.org/event/desert-virtual-retreat-lent

